
200 North High Street, Room 328
Columbus, OH  43215

Ohio Division

January 2022 614-280-6896
614-280-6876

In Reply Refer To: 
HDA-OH

ELECTRONIC CORRESPONDENCE ONLY
Jack Marchbanks, Ph.D.
Director
Ohio Department of Transportation
1980 West Broad Street 
Columbus, OH  43223 

Subject:  MAD-70-10.29 (PID 93605) Interchange Modification Study Addendum 

Dear Director Marchbanks:

This letter is in response to your November 22, 2021 request for Federal Highway 
Administration (FHWA), Ohio Division to review and approve an addendum to the previously 
approved MAD-70-10.29 (PID 93605) Interchange Modification Study. This addendum 
proposes modifications to the approved study which includes the I-70 interchange at SR-29 in 
Madison county. Based on the information provided in the addendum, the modifications will not 
have an adverse impact on the operations of the interstate facility, nor the local road system, and 
are acceptable based on safety, operations, and engineering considerations. 

FHWA approves the addendum to the MAD-70-10.29 (PID 93605) Interchange Modification 
Study. 

If you have any questions or comments, please contact Mark Donnelly, District 6 Transportation 
Engineer, at (614) 280-6836 or mark.donnelly@dot.gov. 

Sincerely, 

Laura S. Leffler
Division Administrator

LAURA S 
LEFFLER
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